
Amendment to FCC Form 318, Exhibit A 
 

New station proposed at 99.1 in Daytona Beach, FL. 
Application originally filed June 15, 2001 
 
Section II 

This amendment joins the application of Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University 
and Bethune-Cookman College. 
Our programming agreement is as follows: 
 

Bethune-Cookman: Monday-Friday (all year): 3:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m. 
   Saturday (July 1-December 31); 3:00 a.m. until 3:00 a.m. (Sunday) 
   Sunday (January 1-June 30): 3:00 a.m. until 3:00 a.m. (Monday) 
 
Embry-Riddle: Monday-Friday (all year): 3:00 p.m. until 3:00 a.m. (Saturday) 
   Saturday (January 1–June 30): 3:00 a.m. until 3:00 a.m. (Sunday) 
   Sunday (July 1–December 31): 3:00 a.m. until 3:00 a.m. (Monday) 
 

The cooperating groups promise to broadcast 12 hours of programming per day. 
The cooperating groups promise to broadcast 8 hours of local programming per 
day. 
These two organizations, therefore, are entitled to 6 points under the FCC's rules. 
Embry-Riddle Aeronautical University certifies under penalty of perjury that it 
has agreed to the above schedule. 

 
Question 2a. 
PETER ALVAREZ replaced with MATTHEW COLLIER.  Mr. Alvarez was the 
Student Government President when the application was filed.  Mr. Collier has 
since replaced him. 
 
PATRICK MUDGE replaced with DAVID YARWOOD.  Mr. Mudge was the 
WERU Station Manager when the application was filed.  Mr. Yarwood has since 
replaced him. 
 
 

Section IV 
PETER ALVAREZ replaced with MATTHEW COLLIER for reason stated 
above. 
 

Section V 
 Question 3: 

Latitude changed to 29° 11’ 33” North 
 Longitude changed to 81° 2’ 50” West 
 Question 5: 
 Changed to 20 meters 
 Question 6: 



 Changed to 30 meters. 
 Question 7: 
 Changed to 30 meters. 
 Preparer’s Certification: 
 Name changed to Jesse Lesperance, Station Engineer.  Date updated to 12/5/2003. 
 Mailing address updated to 600 S. Clyde Morris Blvd, Daytona Beach, FL 32114. 
 Phone number changed to (386) 226-7056 
 E-mail address changed to dbweru@erau.edu 


